
🌱 Step ONE at AOM 2025: Pre-register now and embark on Your Sustainability Journey! 🌱 

🌟 Are you an early-stage PhD student passionate about sustainability, or a first-time attendee at 
the Academy of Management Annual Meeting looking for guidance and orientation? Join us for 
the "Step ONE: Starting Your Sustainability PhD Journey with ONE" PDW in Copenhagen!  

⚡ Kickstart your PhD journey with the guidance and support of the Organizations and Natural 
Environment (ONE) Division at AOM. This PDW will help you begin your PhD journey 
equipped with the knowledge and community support you need and bolster your journey with 
ONE. In collaboration with the Sustainability Ph.D. Community, this session is perfect for 
first-time attendees and those in the initial stages of their doctoral journey. 

 

Pre-register by Friday, May 30th: https://tinyurl.com/Step-ONE-AOM-2025 

 

Why attend? 

◾ Navigate AOM and the ONE Division, making the most of your conference experience. 

◾ Explore ONE-related topics and refine your research goals through engaging dialogues and 
purposeful networking in a welcoming community. 

◾ Engage in Interactive Round Tables: Take part in discussions tailored to your research 
interests and meet like-minded peers.  

◾ Gain insights from a Panel Discussion and Keynote Presentations: Hear advice from recent 
graduates, seasoned PhD students, and Joana Huaman of the PhD Sustainability Community; be 
inspired by Oana Branzei, ONE Program Chair, and Devin Stein, 2024 Best Dissertation Award 
Winner. 

 

💸 Financial Assistance: Potential fee waivers are available for new ONE members facing 
financial hardships. Please mention your interest when registering. 

 

❗ Pre-register now and secure your spot: https://tinyurl.com/Step-ONE-AOM-2025 

 

🌐 Please share this with any colleagues who might benefit from this incredible opportunity! 

 

https://tinyurl.com/Step-ONE-AOM-2025
https://tinyurl.com/Step-ONE-AOM-2025


🔍 For more detailed information please follow:  

 

📧 You can contact us at stepone.aom@gmail.com 

 

🌿 We look forward to meeting you at AOM 2025!  

 

— Your Organizing Team: Anja Grüll, Valen Boyd, Joana Huaman, Lonneke Weterings, Lydia 
Certa, Janna Huang  

 

#AOM2025 #StepONE #SustainabilityResearch #PhDJourney  

 

 


